
          MSGR. ANTHONY H. STEIN ASSEMBLY 

#0645 
 

 
FROM: DAVID CORDERO, WFN, PGK 

TO: ASSEMBLY MEMBERS 
DATE: MARCH 28, 2018 

SUBJECT:  CALLING ALL ASSEMBLY COLOR CORPS MEMBERS & INTERESTED SK’S 
 
WORTHY BROTHERS, 
 
I WISH TO TAKE THIS TIME TO ASK FOR ANY INTERESTED SIR KNIGHTS WHO WERE PREVIOUSLY PART OF 

THE COLOR CORPS OR ARE CURRENTLY INTERESTED IN JOINING THE COLOR CORPS, TO PLEASE CONTACT 

OUR ASSEMBLY COLOR CORPS CMDR. SK JAMES DELUCCIA. 
 
WE HAVE A VERY ACTIVE COLOR CORPS UNIT AND NEED TO ENSURE THAT WE HAVE A STRONG GROUP OF 

DEDICATED COLOR CORPSMEN TO FILL-IN THE RANKS.  OUR COLOR CORPS ATTENDS MULTIPLE CALL-OUTS 

OVER THE ENTIRE COLUMBIAN YEAR AND WE HOPE TO NOT ONLY ATTRACT NEW MEMBERS, BUT INVITE 

PAST MEMBERS TO RETURN AND MAKE THE MSGR. STEIN ASSEMBLY COLOR CORPS THE FINEST UNIT IN 

THE 1ST DISTRICT. 
 
I WOULD LIKE TO CONGRATULATE SK JAMES DELUCCIA AND ALL THE MEMBERS OF OUR COLOR  
CORPS UNIT FOR BEING THE VISIBLE ARM OF THE 4TH

 DEGREE. 
 

 YOUR PARTICIPATION IS WELCOME AND ENCOURAGED. 
 
VIVAT JESÚS !!! 
 

 
SK DAVID CORDERO, WFN, PGK 
CC/FILE 
 


